From: Jan Pullinger

Sent: Saturday, March 19, 2022 9:11 AM

To: Islands2050

Subject: Draft Policy Statement

Dear trustees

I am writing in favour of the changes you are proposing in your draft policy statement plan. I think the shift to a less settler and less human perspective and more focus on inclusion, effective climate action, and the ability to take a more active role in issues such as housing are excellent.

I am particularly pleased to see the emphasis on Indigenous knowledge and the precautionary principle in decision making.

Count me as an enthusiastic supporter of the good changes you are making.

Thanks

Jan

Jan Pullinger

Courage, my friends, it is never too late to build a better world.

Tommy Douglas, NDP Leader Founder of Canadian Medicare Canada's "Greatest Canadian."